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As an OEM manufacturer of assembled printed circuit boards, the company dresden elektronik 
ingenieurtechnik gmbh is a so-called "downstream user" within the meaning of REACH. 
 
In order to ensure a high level of product safety for our customers, we are intensively monitoring the 
implementation of REACH on the part of our suppliers. We are in close communication with our 
suppliers of 

• chemical substances and 

• preparations (e.g. raw, auxiliary and operating materials) 
for the manufacture, treatment and processing of our products or for use in other operational 
processes. 
 
You only purchase electronic components (non-chemical products) from the company that are 
classified as articles under the laws governing the handling of chemical substances. Substances 
contained in articles only have to be registered if they are released during normal or reasonably 
foreseeable use. Substances contained in electronic components are not normally intended for this 
purpose and therefore do not need to be registered. 
 
We confirm that we take all necessary organizational measures to meet the requirements following the 
introduction of REACH. 

• We obtain binding information from the relevant companies in the form of a supplier 
declaration of conformity as to whether the substances of very high concern listed in the 
current SVHC candidate list are contained in the products supplied in a mass concentration of 
more than 0.1 percent. 

• If we receive information in this regard and thus become aware that the 0.1 mass percentage 
threshold for a substance of very high concern is also exceeded in our products, we will 
comply with our legal obligation to provide information in accordance with Art. 33 REACH 
without being requested to do so and upon delivery. 

From today's perspective and based on the information provided by our suppliers, it is not expected 
that our products contain any substance of very high concern in a mass concentration above 0.1 
percent (according to the SVHC candidate lists up to and including 23.01.2024, the list now comprises 
240 substances). 
 
This declaration has been prepared and issued on the basis of the laws and regulations currently in 
force and to the best of our knowledge and belief. 
Even if dresden elektronik ingenieurtechnik gmbh considers this information to be reliable, we do not 
assume any guarantee or liability for the correctness and completeness of this information. 
 
This declaration replaces previous documents relating to these products. 
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